
Question 1: Which of the three options do consultees favour, and why?: 

Option 2. I believe that Ofcom should follow the RNIB's recommendations. Increasing the 
current audio description requirement to 20% would hugely improve blind and partially 
sighted people's television experience. It is not a very large proportion of output and 
completely feasible. Due to the nature of modern digital and satellite television, with its 
hundreds of channels, it is insufficient to apply these rules only to the 10 Public Service 
Broadcasters. 

Question 2: Do consultees have any further suggestions for future access 
service provision? If so please provide the rationale for these suggestions: 

Comments: 
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